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Greetings,

I just learned of the public comment period for this docket today; I think I and others would benefit from an
 extension to this time for a more thorough response.

In short, I oppose the export of natural gas as it is not in the public best interest. Export prices are higher, so
 allowing more export will reduce domestic supply and raise domestic prices. It also encourages further

The proposed Northeast Energy Direct pipeline which would connect to the M&N pipeline involves taking land by
 eminent domain, devaluation of adjacent and nearby properties, disturbing environmentally sensitive areas. I
 already oppose construction of this pipeline for these reasons, but in addition, the dubious claim that this pipeline is
 in the public best interest is wholly undermined if it is used for export.

Thank you for your attention to this response.

Regards,
Warren Ondras
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